

From: [REDACTED] Carol M. Browner [REDACTED] on behalf of Browner, Carol M.
Sent: Saturday, May 29, 2010 5:14:01 PM
To: Recos; Messina, Jim; Axelrod, David M.; Gibbs, Robert L.; Pfeiffer, Dan; Jarrett, Valerie; Rouse, Peter M.; Schiavo, Philip M.; Mastromonaco, Alyssa M.; Summers, Lawrence; Sutphen, Mona K.; Allen, Thad ADM; r nabors [REDACTED]
Subject: Important news

Our advisors have determined that the risks are in great part to shut the well in from the top. Eg with the addition of a new BOP. This means that until the next well is completed (and drilled or built) we will be in the position of containing the leaking oil with a cap and have need to a vessel on the surface. In the event of a hurricane the vessel will have to move off site. BP tracks cap and vessel cost as in price by other newsweek. We will work to determine how best to make this work.

From: [REDACTED] Carol M. Browner [REDACTED] on behalf of Browner, Carol M. [REDACTED]
Sent: Saturday, May 29, 2010 5:14:01 PM
To: Recos; Messina, Jim; Axelrod, David M.; Gibbs, Robert L.; Pfeiffer, Dan; Jarrett, Valerie; Rouse, Peter M.; Schiavo, Philip M.; Mastromonaco, Alyssa M.; Summers, Lawrence; Sutphen, Mona K.; Allen, Thad ADM; r nabors [REDACTED]
Subject: Important news

CONFIDENTIAL



1106451-000445